Media Contact: Cathy Metz

Parks & Recreation Director Phone: (970) 375-7329

Email: cathý.metz@durangogov.org

Parks & Recreation Department 2700 Main Avenue Durango, CO 81301 www.durangogov.org

Follow us: facebook.com/DurangoRec twitter.com/DurangoRec facebook.com/CityofDurango twitter.com/CityofDurango



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, APRIL 17, 2017

NEWS RELEASE

Folsom Park Neighborhood Meeting Scheduled for April 27th

Durango, CO: The Durango Parks and Recreation Department invites interested residents to a neighborhood meeting on Thursday, April 27, 2017 at 5:00 p.m. at the picnic pavilion in Folsom Park (11 Folsom Place).

The City of Durango is redeveloping the Wastewater Treatment Plant in Santa Rita Park; the new facility will require the removal of the existing sand volleyball courts. The Parks and Recreation Department is exploring options for locating sand volleyball courts in an existing park with appropriate infrastructure to support this type of use. The north end of Folsom Park has been identified as a potential location for two non-lighted sand volleyball courts.

For additional information in advance of the meeting, contact the Parks and Recreation Department Administrative Office at (970) 375-7321 or by email at rec@durangogov.org